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12th December 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Children’s Concert Trip  

 
On Tuesday 16th January, our Year 3 children and Choir will be visiting Chichester Festival Theatre to 
watch the “Children’s Concert”. We will be attending the 1.30pm showing which has a 1 hour running 
time. 
   
The performers are Southern Pro Musica, led by Jonathan Willcocks, and the event is compered by Neil 
Henry. The children’s concerts have been running at CFT for 25 years and are a wonderful introduction 
for pupils to experience a professional orchestra. Please see the flyer attached for more details.  
 
The cost of this trip is £8.92 per child. This is to cover the cost of ticket entry and coach journey. The 
amount asked for only covers the cost for each child.  We would never request more than the cost per 
child; no parent is ever subsidising another child.  
 
Payment must be made via MCAS. Payment to be made by 5th January 2024. Please note that 
although contribution is voluntary, we must point out that it is probable that these sessions could 
not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.  If this should prove difficult, 
please contact the school office in confidence.  If you are in receipt of income support or certain other 
benefits please contact the school office in confidence, so that payment options can be discussed. 
 
Children must be in full school uniform on the day, even if it is a PE day. We will require parent helpers 
for this trip, if you have a DBS through the school and are able to help, please contact the school office 
at your earliest convenience.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
South Bersted CE Primary School 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


